Health Office News

Welcome back! Screenings have begun and will continue over the next month or so. All
grade levels get heights, weights, and vision screenings. Please ensure your children
are wearing their corrective lenses because if one cannot see then it makes it difficult to
read and learn! As in years past, there are programs available to assist those that do
not have eye coverage. Please contact the health office for information. Hearing
screenings will be completed on grades PK- 37,

Please keep your children home if you see red, swollen eyes with drainage, fever (must
be fever free for 24 hours before returning to school), has vomited during the night or in
the morning, or severe, persistent cough. As always, check your children’s heads for
‘unwanted guests”. Lice does not seem to have a season or preference for where they
hang out.



